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Mr. Mark Donfried    Yours: 09.12.2024  

Berlin Economic Forum   

    Ours: 08.01.2025 No 9-7/1418-2 

 

 

Response to the Invitation 

to the Berlin Economic Forum 2025 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mark Donfried, 

 

Thank you very much for the kind invitation to the Berlin Economic Forum 2025, and for the 

proposition to deliver a keynote speech. 

 

Unfortunately, I cannot take part in the event due to previous commitments. Nevertheless, I wish 

you all the success organizing this Forum which stresses the importance to support sustainable 

economic growth, democracy and peace.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Kristiina Alliksaar 

Secretary General 
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